
 

 
 

 

 

 

The proposed development in South Warrington, is of great concern 
 I would like to raise my objection to the planned vast areas being turned into 

housing, especially the green belt areas. I see on the plans that the Pewterspear Green 

Dear Warrington Council, 

Trust is included in the development and this would have such a detrimental impact on the 
area, I am devastated to see this and it makes me seriously want to move away from the 
Warrington area. South Appleton and Stretton are currently beautiful places to live, but 
you will drive a lot of wealthy families out of the area as I feel you plan to really spoil this 
area and make it far less appealing a place to live. We live here as we really feel we live 
very close to the countryside, this would be taken away from us if plans go ahead and the 
house prices will decrease significantly. 

The impact of the extra cars on the road would make the whole town even more 
gridlocked and residents would be subjected to unacceptable noise, pollution and 
disturbance. These issues do not seem to have been addressed and definitely not with 
with thought and consideration. 

Please consider the negative impact this planned development in South Warrington would 
have on residents, and seriously reduce the development plans. We can no longer live in 
the area if these plans are set in motion. 

Yours Sincerely, 




